Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

October 25, 2022

Re: Older Person Housing at 25 Main St.

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to inform the Brookline Planning Board of our findings regarding the proposed water source

on Monius Way.

The water sources that the developer has proposed is a unique configuration that we have not
experienced in town 1o date. Because of this, we will need to use one of our fire engines to ensure that
this will meet the flow rate requirement of 1000 gallons per minute for a minimum of 30 consecutive
minutes that we have for our water sources.

We recommend that no Ceriificates of Occupancies are distributed until after the cistern has passed the

pump test.

if you have any questions, please contact me at the fire department.
Sincerely,

ehl, £ Gt L.

Chief Charles E. Corey, Sr.

Phone (603) 672-8531 PO Box 660 Brookline, NH 03033 (603) 672-8538



